
From: Jim [mailto:jimboy615@hotmail.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, February 09, 2011 5:05 PM 
To: ECOSUB 

Cc: catulewind@blm.gov 
Subject: Tule Wind Project / McCain Valley 

 
To Whom it may concern, 
  
I am writing you today with great concern.  I was recently made aware of a pending proposal to give away 
BLM land located in McCain Valley California to the Tule Wind project. This is a terrible mistake. For 
many years myself, family and friends have enjoyed using this OHV area.  With San Diego's population 
being what it is, we off roaders have limited areas to play in the dirt.  McCain Valley OHV area provides 
children of all ages a place to enjoy being outside and enjoying the sport of off roading.  It would be a 
tragedy for us and generations of San Diegan if this area was lost to big business.  I urge you to 
reevaluate the Tule Wind project and vote NO on its approval.  Furthermore, I urge you extend the public 
comment period an additional 90 days so that those not aware of the pending project will have an equal 
chance to weigh in.  Additional, I would hope BLM will hold public meetings with regards to this project on 
weekends so that all parties involved have an equal chance to attend.  We as off roaders appreciate the 
hard work the BLM does in keeping our off road areas open and safe, I hope you will make the right 
decision and vote NO on this proposed project. 
  
Thank you for your time, please feel free to contact me anytime regarding these matters. 
  

  
Sincerely, 
  
Jim Collins 
Concerned Citizen 
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